
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Public Notice of Receipt of the Judicial Council Annual Trial Court Budget 
Allocation for Fiscal Year 2021-2022  

 
Pursuant to California Rule of Court 10.620(f), the Superior Court of California, County 
of Ventura is providing notice of receipt of the annual trial court budget allocation for 
Fiscal Year 2021–2022 from the Judicial Council following the enactment of the   2021 
Budget Act. 

 

The Judicial Council’s reports provide helpful discussion and detail behind the 
allocations. The following are links to the Judicial Council reports posted on the California 
Courts website: 

 

• Trial Court Budget: Allocations from the Trial Court Trust Fund and Trial Court Allocations for 
Fiscal Year 2020-21 

• Trial Court Budget: Trial Court Allocations from the State Trial Court Improvement and 
Modernization Fund for 2020-21

• Trial Court Budget: Fiscal Year 2020-21 Allocation of Court-Appointed Juvenile Dependency 
Counsel Funding

 
 
 

https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=8651228&GUID=27A3B6D8-9783-4865-8C5A-F6697EB58734
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=8643581&GUID=628FB200-383E-44F3-9364-FFCD4871F0D8
https://jcc.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=8654143&GUID=42DC1176-D555-4D2A-9DB6-749CC8FD30BA

